

Mike Stevens BBC Radio Lancashire Darwen Street Blackburn BB2 2EA

To all staff, pupils and parents at Rose Grove Infant School,

I would just like to thank you on behalf of the team at BBC Radio Lancashire for getting involved in this year's BBC (hildren in Need Appeal.

It was lovely to see how much the children enjoyed meeting Pudsey and how enthusiastic they are when it comes to fundraising for Children in Need.

The money raised this year will benefit 47 projects across Lancashire which work throughout the year to ensure that every child in the county has a safe, happy and secure childhood, and the chance to reach their full potential.

Thanks again for your support — if the children would ever like to have a tour of our studios in Blackburn, we'd be more than happy to accommodate you.

Also, if you feel you're doing something brilliant and would like to tell the rest of Lancashire about it, don't hesitate to drop me a line — mike.stevens@bbc.co.uk.

Thanks again,

Mike Stevens

BBC Radio Lancashire

